
DATE 

BOARD OF RECREATION AND PARK COMMISSIONERS 

SUBJECT: VARIOUS COMMUNICATIONS 

C.D. Various 

The following communications have been received by the Board and recommended action 
thereon is presented. 

From: Recommendation: 

1 )  Mayor, relative to a proposed Refer to staff for further processing. 
Contract with Chris Shelton for the 
Griffith Observatory Planetarium Show. 

2) Chief Legislative Analyst, transmit- Note and file. 
ting the Legislative Report for the 
periods ending November 21, 2008 and 
November 28.2008. 

3) Harriet Van Tiger, Board Member, 
Chatsworth Senior Center, relative to a 
request to designate Chatsworth Park 
South Recreation Center as a Senior 
Center. 

4) Nolan Fukuwa, United States Youth 
Volleyball League, relative to the fees 
charged for their use of Department 
fields. 

Refer to General Manager. 

Refer to General Manager. 
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5 )  Van Bedrosian, relative to building Refer to General Manager. 
BMX bike parks. 

6) Gregg Loria, commending David 
Gadelha, Sr. Recreation Director I, in his 
capacity as Director of Softball 
Programs. 

7) Bruce Pompan, to the Los Angeles 
Times, relative to using water to clean 
tennis courts. 

8) Karlheinz A. Halter, two communi- 
cations on various topics. 

9) Barbara D. Weinstein, relative to the 
qualifications for receiving lunches 
through the Senior Nutrition Program. 

10) Jane Abram, relative to a frightening 
situation at Westwood Pool. 

Place letter in Employee Personnel file. 

Refer to General Manager. 

Note and file. 

Refer to General Manager. 

Refer to General Manager. 

11) Jerold Steiner, relative to Wattles Refer to General Manager 
Mansion and Gardens. 

12) Pauline Needham, to Chief Ranger 
Torres, relative to various issues 
concerning Griffith Park. 

Refer to General Manager. 

13) Denise J Hudson, relative to the Refer to General Manager. 
Festival of Lights in Griffith Park. 

This report was prepared by Paul Liles, Clerk Typist, Commission Office. 




